From: Ian Dench

Sent: 13 February 2024 17:32

To: David Peres Da Costa; Planning; Alistair Barr

Subject: 2023/3407/P Planning Committee Meeting on Friday 15th Feb

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear David

Unfortunately, we are unable to attend the planning committee meeting on Friday. We have looked at the proposals and support the planning conditions you proposed on acoustic levels, vibration, hours of use, capacity, and fire doors and as long as planning is issued with these conditions then we support the development.

Best

Ian Dench and Virginia Garcia

Lancaster Stables

London

NW3 4PH